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Friday 25th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to the new summer term, we hope you have had a great Easter break.  

 

As you will likely be aware, SATs week begins on Monday 13th May. Your child has been working very hard 

towards these tests, and we are keen that they are able to do their best in the tests. 

 

As well as continuing our hard work in English and Maths, our wider curriculum topics for the term are as 

follows: 

 

 

 

Our PE days will continue as they have been on Monday and Friday. PE kits must include a white t-shirt, dark 

shorts and jogging bottoms, a jumper, a fleece and a pair of black plimsolls or trainers. Also, it is very 

important that all of the PE kit is clearly named including the bag it is in. It is important that the children have 

the correct PE kit, bearing in mind the weather is getting warmer.   

Thank you,  

 

Y6 Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Summer 1 

Science  Light RE  Judaism 

Geography Climate change PSHE Physical and mental well being 

PE  Athletics and Dance 

 Summer 2 

Science  Light RE  Comparing faiths 

History Victorians DT Structures 

PE Handball and Rounders 


